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                            Character Counts! At New Hampton Elementary  

Pillar for May: All Six Pillars 

 

Professional Development at NHE 

Professional Learning Communities are finishing up their collaborative meetings and 

assessing whether or not their students met the SMART goal they developed earlier. 

 

Blog: You are invited to view Kennedy’s Korner Blog for information regarding New 

Hampton Elementary. https://nhetimes.blogspot.com 

 

See May Newsletter (attached) 

See Spring MAP scores (attached) 

See Character Counts Week Activities (attached) 

 

Parent permissions are being sought for students to participate in the Summer Reading 

Initiative once again to support their literacy skills throughout the next few months. 

 

Giant Piggy Bank’s May Report: 

Giant Piggy Bank    175 accounts   $131,375.49    

 

 

Carnival Update: 

THIS YEAR’S TOTAL DEPOSITS FOR CARNIVAL ARE $11,386.25 

IT WAS A GREAT COMMUNITY EVENT. 

 

Carnival Funding: This year each grade level (PK – 4) enjoyed two quality 

educational trips, one science experience at Twin Ponds, the Reading 

Rocks initiative, a Gallagher Bluedorn Production entitled The Boy Who 

Cried Wolf, and student incentives for each classroom. 
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